
CREWE AND NANTWICH TWINNING ASSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING

MONDAY 2nd MARCH 2015 AT 5.00PM
EXECUTIVE MEETING ROOM 1

MUNICIPAL BUILDINGS
EARLE STREET

CREWE

PRESENT:
Clive Mosby, Maurice Jones, Jill Oakes, John Oakes, Ann Jones. Ray Stafford.    
Also in attendance Councillor Pam Minshall Mayor of Crewe.

APOLOGIES: 
Peter Kay, Cyril Jones.

MATTERS ARISING FROM MINUTES OF 5th JANUARY 2015 MEETING:
The Chairman reported that he had had a very good and informative 
meeting with South Cheshire Chamber of Commerce and reported they 
wished to help in any way they can. It was also reported that they wish to 
promote CANTA on their website.

TREASURER AND MEMBERS REPORT: (WENDY)
In the Treasurer absent it was agreed that there would have been very 
little movement on any of the accounts. At the last meeting the accounts 
were the current account stands at £2,438.82 with items for £22.00 still to
be deducted. Deposit Account No 1 stands at £4,342.21 and Deposit 
Account No 2 stands at £1,042.57. 
 
PUBLICITY:
No progress in filling the vacancy. The Chairman reported that he still did 
not have the new leaflet but should be available for the next meeting. 

WEBSITE: (PETER)
The Webmaster reported to the Secretary there was no change in the 
website.

SUMMER SCHOOL: 2015
The Treasurer has provisionally book the Ramada hotel and confirmed the 
cost for the week. The Secretary has contacted Janice Benn who is happy 
to provide teaching for the week.
Maurice Jones has provisionally booked the mini bus.
The Secretary to prepare a letter to send to lecco if there is not enough 
students from our twin towns. 

CANTA ACTIVITIES:
Chairman has asked and subsequently received draft programme from 
Dzierzoniow but it was pointed out no action could be taken until an 
official invitation was received.



The Secretary to contact Hugo Berg Bischofsheim about the Anniversary 
week-end and extended trip to Bavaria in October. How many members 
invited and cost of trip.

CORRESPONDENCE:
The following correspondence received since the last meeting.
Macon - Magazine 
 Bischofsheim - Local Papers
Emmanuelle Jean – Copy of our Summer School letter in their local press.
Neil Smith – South Cheshire College – Host Family’s
Claus Gulliksen – South Cheshire Chamber of Commerce – Wish to 
promote CANTA on their website
Ian Hope – Town Clerk Nantwich Town Council – Invitation to Mayor.
Hannah Marr – Crewe Town Council – Invitation to Mayor.
Carol and Trevor Lightfoot – BBQ.
Melanie Rogers – Room Bookings
Sean Barber – Thank you letter.
Clive – From Dietmar – Summer School.
Clive – E-mail to Alexander Tungl.
Clive – From Aneta Blaszczuk – Draft Programme for Anniversary.
Margery Mayman – E-mail Wine tasting.
Clive – Contact in Dzierzoniow.
Clive – From Hugo Trip to Bavaria.
 
A.O.B
 None.  

THE MEETING CLOSED AT 6.00 PM


